
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, May 29, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



BC Hydro Clean Energy Champion - Bloedel Conservatory 

Comr. Bastyovanszky spoke at this event on May 16 alongside 

Minister Josie Osborne, where Bloedel Conservatory was 

recognized as a Clean Energy Champion



Flag Raising Ceremony in Stanley Park

Members of Musqueam, Squamish, and 

Tsleil-Waututh Nations spoke alongside 

staff and Chair Jensen. Comr. Digby, 

Park Board Staff and other community 

and nations’ members attended the 

ceremony.



West End Waterfront Project Engagement Events

Commissioners Jensen and Bastyovanszky attended these 

engagement events led by staff in May.



West End Fitness Centre Opening

Chair Jensen attended the grand opening event for the West End Fitness Centre on May 13.




